
 

 

6th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 London Zoo Trip – Thursday 30th June 2022 

 

As part of Year 1’s science topic ‘Animal Groups’ and to celebrate their hard work 

throughout this year, we have organised a trip to London Zoo on Thursday 30th June 

2022. We will be travelling to the zoo by coach and will aim to leave school by 9.30 and 

will return at 3pm. All children must bring a bottle of water and a packed lunch for the 

day. We would advise you to send your child into school with a cap and to apply sun 

cream before school (in case of warm weather).  

The cost of this trip is £22 (£9 for your child’s ticket into the zoo and £13 for the 

coach). This should be paid via parent pay by Friday 17th June.  

We will need 4 parent volunteers to support us on this trip. If you are free and would 

like to come, please tick the box below. If we get more than 4 volunteers, we will let 

you know who has been selected to come along with us.  

Thank you for all your help this year, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Burke  

 

 

I give my child _____________________ in _________ class, permission to attend 

London Zoo on Thursday 30th June 2022.  

I have paid £22 on parent pay   

I would like to volunteer on the trip - Yes          


